

Aston Tower Community Primary School

Headteacher: Mr J Moore

Upper Sutton Street, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5BE Telephone: 0121 327 0339

Email: enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk Website: www.astontowerprimary.co.uk

21st March 2024

Dear parents,

As the term comes to an end, I am writing to thank you for all of your support once again. Please find some reminders and notices in this letter.

Term dates

Dates for the next school year are on our website. A reminder that pupils break up tomorrow, Friday 22nd March at 12:05pm. Please collect your child from the playground tomorrow.

Children return to school on Monday 8th April at the usual time. Eid-al-Fitr will be held that week and please take note of my guidance letter sent out on Monday. Please also remember that only Year 6 pupils should come to school on Thursday 2nd May because of local elections. Year 6 should come in for the morning only. All other pupils should stay at home on that day. Half term is between Monday 27 May until Friday 31 May. School closes for the summer holiday on Thursday 18th July.

From next term, almost all letters will be sent to you by email. I will send this letter by email as well so please check you have received it and that we have your correct email address. If not, please let the office team know. Please check your emails to ensure you receive all of our letters.

We wish you well at this important time. For families observing the Holy month of Ramadan, we hope this is proving to be a special time. For families celebrating Easter, we wish you a Happy Easter, and for families celebrating Vaisakhi, we wish you a Happy Vaisakhi.

Yours faithfully,

9 Moore Mr Moore Headteacher

Follow us on twitter 💆 @Astontowerpri













